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Dear Mr. Johnson: YT g 2a

Enclosed is a proposed revision to Tariff 10.1 of Ada-Lin Waste Systems, Inc, d/b/a
Sunshine Disposal & Recycling (G-104).

This proposal changes Item 230 to reflect the increased disposal rate at the Adams
County Transfer Station. If approved this change will increase revenue approximately
$1,574 or .2% on tariff revenue

We request LSN handling with changes to become effective July 1, 2018. The county
did not provide additional notice instead providing multi-year notice in 2017.

If | can be 6f any further assistance, please contact me at 509-924-5678 x217 or
509-252-3500 (fax) or at johnl@sunshinedisposal.com.

Respectfully,
Wy Soos
John Lloyd

Chief Financial Officer



